
 

Urgent Notice  

 

This is for information to all staff that Dr. Siddharth Gupta, (ex-Principal) will visit our 

college on 13.9.24 (Friday) at 12 noon to discuss the following topic. You all are 

requested to attend the program positively. 

 

 

 NAAC: OLD SYSTEM AND PREPAREDNESS OF FACULTIES. 

 

Date: 13.9.24 

Time: 12 noon. 

Venue: Seminar Hall of our college. 
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